
 

Pikes Peak Habitat for Humanity (PPHFH) 

COVID-19 (Coronavirus) Operations Update 

March 16th, 2020 (0800 MDT) 

Operation Status: 

Business Office – Regular schedule for deliveries, homeowner and public inquires, and team members 

Construction site – Regular schedule for deliveries, future homeowners, sub-contractors, volunteers, and 

team members  

ReStore - Regular schedule for donations, shopping, volunteers, and team members 

 

Latest operational updates can be found at Pikes Peak Habitat.org; Pikes Peak Habitat organization Facebook 

page; Pikes Peak Habitat’s ReStore Facebook page; Pikes Peak Habitat Twitter account. We suggest checking 

this status on a regular basis due to the fluidity of the situation. 

 

Let’s cut straight to the chase: A couple of times each day new information is released from local, state, 

federal, and international sources about the Coronavirus and steps advised to help mitigate its spread. We 

understand the uncertainty about what will happen next and that concern for our loved ones is creating 

hardship, worry, and likely some fear. Please be aware that PPHFH is monitoring numerous sources, including: 

El Paso County Public Health, Colorado Department of Public Health & Environment, Centers for Disease 

Control and Prevention (CDC), World Health Organization (WHO), and Habitat for Humanity International 

(HFHI) so we can make informed decisions about our operations in El Paso County based on available data.  

Each of our areas of operation have implemented an updated cleaning and sanitization schedule, above and 

beyond our regular cleaning routine. We recognize and value all of our customers, donors, homeowners, 

supporters, team members, and volunteers, and everyone’s desire to help and support our mission and daily 

operations during these challenging and uncertain times. As such, we do seriously request that if you feel 

unwell, you refrain from visiting any of PPHFH’s areas of operation, remaining at home to recuperate and join 

us again when you are better. 

Please be safe! 

Kris 

Kris Medina 
Executive Director/C.E.O. 
719.475.7800 ext. 104 
kris@pikespeakhabitat.org the ReStore  
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